
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Starting from Wednesday 13th September 2023, we are pleased to announce that we are beginning an 
after school cricket club at Stedham Primary School.  
 
The club will run every Wednesday from 3:30pm until 4:30pm. All KS2 (Years, 3,4,5 & 6) children 
(from September) are very welcome to attend and it would be great to see as many aspiring cricketers join as 
possible! We are very fortunate to have recently purchased a selection of new cricket equipment and are now 
fully ready and resourced to give the children a really great opportunity to learn some cricket skills. We hope 
to eventually play some matches against other schools in the local area and build a real interest in the sport 
at our school. 
 
The cost, per child, for a half term of Cricket Club will be £10. There will be five sessions per half term. 
 
 Each child that attends will receive an honary membership to the Stedham School Cricket Club, a 
membership card and invitation to events throughout the year. Payment can be made via Parent Pay in the 
new academic year, but it would be great if you could talk to Mr Noble, Mrs Dinnis-Searle or the school 
office in the next couple of days if your child would like to attend.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

T. Noble    HannahD-S 
 
Mr Noble & Mrs Dinnis-Searle 
 
 

Stedham School Cricket Club 


